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Benjamin Buckley

From: David Hutton <huttond84@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 8:21 PM
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Cc: Gary Brownell
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Letter of Support: 2108 Burns

 
HDC,   
 
As a current resident of Indian Village and a former board member of the HIVA, I am wriƟng in support of the project at 
2108 Burns.  I’ve reviewed the scope of work on your website and believe it will be great for our historic neighborhood.  I 
look forward to the homeowner being able to break ground on the project soonest. 
 
David A. HuƩon 
1411 Burns 
 
Sent from my iPad 


